
 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                                                                                                              Date: 30/09/2024 
To,  

BSE Limited 

P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 

BSE Scrip: 544072 

 

Sub: Intimation regarding Closure of Trading Window under SEBI (Prohibition of Insider 

Trading) Regulations, 2018. 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 
This is to inform you that pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as 

amended by the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) (Amendment) Regulations, 2018, the trading 

window for dealing in the securities of the Company will be closed for all Designated Persons and 

Connected persons and their immediate relatives with effect from Tuesday, 1st October, 2024 and the same 

will remain closed till the end of 48 hours after the declaration of the Un-Audited Financial Results of the 

Company for the quarter and half year ended on 30th September, 2024. 

 

Accordingly, all Designated Persons and Connected persons and their immediate relatives of the Company 

are advised not to trade in the securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of closure of the 

trading window. 

 

The date of the meeting of the Board of Directors to approve the Un-Audited Financial Results of the 

Company for the quarter and half year ended on 30th September, 2024, shall be intimated in due course of 

time. 

 

You are requested to please take the same on your record. 

 

Thanking You 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

FOR AIK PIPES AND POLYMERS LIMITED 
(Formerly known as AIK PIPES & POLYMERS PRIVATE LIMITED) 
 

 

 

 

 Tahira Sheikh 

(Whole Time Director and CFO) 

DIN: 10194260 
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